
February Fifteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Three

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have been away from the office since the first of 
the week because of illness and hope to return on Monday 
next.

I did not appreciate that there was a balance. Until 
I reach the office, may I enclose my check to you in the sum 
of one thousand dollars ($1,000.00).

I have received the tankard and I am inclined to believe 
that it is by Bartholomew Schaats. I hope I am right.

I am required to be in New York from Saturday next for 
a week, but will return to Newport on March second. On March 
tenth, I plan to exhibit my silver for some friends at Newton 
College of the Sacred Heart in Newton, Massachusetts. I am 
very anxious that it be a good exhibit. Can I engage you to 
come to Newport on Monday, March fourth, or Tuesday, March 
fifth to help me to list the silver, or at least, review my 
listing. It will be of immeasurable help if you can do that 
and will give me considerable comfort. Please see if you can 
arrange it.

I am,

Sincerely yours,

CCM:ir
Enclosure
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